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Road Closure on West Tuolumne Avenue  

between North Tully Road and North Golden State Boulevard 

 

Turlock, CA – This morning at approximately 0930 hours, the Turlock Police 

Department was notified of a possible sinkhole on West Tuolumne Avenue, located 

between the intersections of North Tully Road and North Golden State Boulevard.  City 

workers arrived on scene and discovered a large underground sinkhole that appeared 

to be related to a ruptured sewer line that runs under the eastbound lanes of West 

Tuolumne Avenue.  Other than the underground damage, no injuries or additional 

damage has been reported.  There is no known threat to the community or the 

residents in the area.  As of now, the road has been closed to assess the damage and 

prevent any injury resulting from travel on the roadway.   

 

As this is the early stages of assessing the damage, we do not have an estimate on 

when the repairs will be completed.  At this time, please use Fulkerth Road or West 

Monte Vista Avenue as an alternate route of travel.   

 

The Turlock Police Department is an active participant in the Crime Stoppers Program.  

Callers can leave an anonymous tip by calling Crime Stoppers at (209) 521-4636 and 

may be eligible for a cash reward.   

 

To receive more detailed, up-to-date information directly from the Turlock Police 

Department via e-mail or text message, register for "Nixle" alerts at www.Nixle.com or 

more directly at https://local.nixle.com/register/. Or, text your zip code to 888777 to 

receive text alerts only.  

http://www.nixle.com/
https://local.nixle.com/register/
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For additional information, follow our social media pages on Facebook and Twitter.  
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This information is being released by Turlock Police Department Sergeant Michael 

Parmley.  

Any media requests should contact: 

Sergeant Michael Parmley 

Office of Professional Standards 

Turlock Police Department 

Office phone - (209) 664-7345 

Email – mparmley@turlock.ca.us 

 

https://www.facebook.com/TurlockPD/
https://twitter.com/turlockpolice
mailto:mparmley@turlock.ca.us

